









## 2015 Mexico Chapter Annual Meeting | View Presentations

Chapter President Ricardo Hernandez and Latin America Chairman Michael Gerhardt would like to thank all of our speakers, attendees, strategic partners, corporate sponsors, members of the press, translators, and graphics design professionals for making the 2015 Mexico Chapter Meeting a riveting success!!































We look forward to seeing you next time! In order to view the presentations from this conference, please click here

Sincerely,

## **Ricardo Hernandez**

WEDA Mexico Chapter President +52 1 (55) 1850 3149 dragadosmx@hotmail.com

## Michael Gerhardt

WEDA Latin America Chairman 202-320-3004 michaelgerhardt@dredgingcontractors.org